
  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

This is to inform the public that a public hearing will be held on the proposed Mecklenburg County 
Urbanized Area Formula Funding Application to be submitted to the North Carolina Department of 
Transportation no later than November 2, 2018. The public hearing will be held on October 2, 2018 at 
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Government Center Meeting Chamber, located at 600 East Fourth Street, 
Charlotte, NC at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the agenda allows, before the Mecklenburg Board of 
County Commissioners. Those interested in attending the public hearing and needing either auxiliary 
aids or services under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or a language translator should contact 
Masie Jones on or before September 24, 2018, at telephone number 980-314-6890 or via email at 
masie.jones@mecklenburgcountync.gov. 
 

The Urbanized Area Funding provides assistance to coordinate existing transportation programs 
operating in Mecklenburg County as well as providing transportation options and services for the 
communities within this service area. These services are provided using a brokerage/coordinated 
referral process for demand response and subscription trips. Services are rendered by utilizing local, 
state and federal funded vehicles, local contract transportation providers, private interstate bus service 
and urban fixed route buses. The total estimated amount requested for the period July 1, 2017 through 
June 30, 2019 is $1,034,620.   
 
This application may be inspected at 3205 Freedom Drive, Suite 100 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on 
weekdays.  Written comments should be directed to Masie Jones before September 24, 2018.   

Janice S. Paige, Clerk to the Board 
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